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Carmen Lo

From: MCP comments <projectteam@midcountyparkway.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 1:18 PM
To: sbein@rbf.com; Carmen Lo
Subject: Mid County Parkway Project: New Feedback - ID# 1311

From richard l schmitt kdschmitt3@hotmail.com 
Phone:  
Address:  
City, State:  
Zip: 92544 
Parcel:  
Comments:  
Mid County Parkway Comments 
The EIR doesn't address the growth inducement result of this project.  We do not have the water to supply the increased 
growth.  The truck traffic to the Moreno Valley warehouse project will bring toxic air to the nearby conservation area. 
There should be no interchange at the closed Davis Rd., which goes through the S.J.W.A.  as it would be destructive to 
the wildlife area. 
Six lanes should not be put in now if not needed now.  The Moreno warehouse and Lake View project should be paying 
for road improvements, not the taxpayers. 
The EIR does not consider the latest science on climate change. 
Interchange lighting brings light pollution to the San Jacinto Wildlife Area. 
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